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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Wednesday, 24 February 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Main Lounge and Men’s Bar will 

resume operations starting from tomorrow Thursday, 25 February 2021 

under Strict Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) advised by the Majlis 

Keselamatan Negara (MKN). 

 

Members are reminded that face masks and social distancing in all F&B 

outlets are of the highest priority and Members are expected to comply at 

all times. Your safety is our utmost concern.  

 

We are also delighted to report that the second COVID-19 PCR tests were 

completed yesterday on 43 staff. All results are NEGATIVE. 

 

We look forward to seeing you visit our F&B outlets at the Club, stay healthy 

and stay safe. Have A Great Day! 
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